
Thursday, September 7, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
As part of the Grade 3 and 4 Music curriculum, students will be studying the recorder.  
This instrument is taught throughout the school year to reinforce music reading and to 
introduce students to instrumental music concepts. 
 
If you are interested in purchasing a quality Yamaha recorder for your child, you can 
place your order through the school.  If you already own a recorder, please have your 
child bring the instrument to Ms. Baratelli by Thursday, September 21st, to check to see 
if it is consistent with the fingering system taught in class. It is also recommended that 
students have 2 recorders, so they can have one at school and one at home for practise.    
 
Please fill in the order form below if you need to purchase recorders for your child.  
Orders are due to Ms. Baratelli by Thursday, September 28th.  Payment by School 
Cash Online only.  
 
Thank you for supporting your child’s musical endeavours. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Baratelli  
Music Specialist 
kbaratelli@rockyview.ab.ca  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Name: _____________________  Grade: ____  Class: ___________ 
 
Please fill in the options below. Payment by School Cash Online.   
 
Orders are due Thursday, September 28th: 
 
*All recorders include a case and cleaning accessories. 
 
I would like to purchase ______ Yamaha recorder(s) at $10.00 per recorder. 
 
Total paid: $ _________________________ 
 
School Cash Online confirmation number is: _________________________ 
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